
 

 

       ST. JOSEPH 
                  Parish Newsletter 
Week beginning Sunday 19th May 2013 (Year 1, 
Weekday readings resume at week 7, Psalter Week 3, Sunday C )  

  

SOLEMNITY OF PENTECOST 
   

   Parish Contact details:  Parish Priest:  Fr Paul Haines      
Parish Deacon: Rev Tony Deaville 

123 Cannock Road, Burntwood, WS7 0BB      Tel: 01543 686266  
e-mail: stjosephsburntwood@googlemail.com 
www.stjosburntwood.co.uk 

         Parish School:  St Joseph and St Theresa, High Street, WS7 3XL   Tel: 01543 510486 
 

Mass Times and Intentions for the Week Ahead 
    

Saturday (For Sunday) Solemnity of Pentecost 
1700  People of the Parish  

Sunday 
1000 Olga Grant 

Monday Easter feria 
    0915         Mrs Peggy King RIP      Rosary 

1630  Reception into Church of Maureen Parker 
1845  Evening Prayer 
1900  Betty Neary    Rosary & Exposition 
2000  Benediction   

Tuesday Easter feria 
0915  Private Intention (In School)   
1115  Funeral Mass for Maureen Parker 

Wednesday Easter feria  
0915  Anne Corfield  Rosary 

Thursday Easter feria 
1930   Word, Eucharist and Exposition 

Friday Easter feria 
0915 Carmel Monaghan  Rosary 

Saturday Memorial of St Bede the Venerable 
0915  Private Intention  Rosary 
1600 - 1645 Confessions 
1700 (For Sunday) Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity  
  Mr Charles Coyle 
1000 The Stanley Family 
  

Parish Information:  Parish Office:  Maureen Barnes & Cath Nugent:  Open Wednesday and Friday 1000 
until 1500.  Gift aid Organiser: Angela Thompson.  Child Protection: Breda Helm.  Parish Magazine:  Phillip 
Orchard 07547169565.  For Baptisms and Weddings: contact Fr Paul direct.    Parish Groups: Rosary:  
Monday Evenings.  SVP: meets alternative Wednesdays at 1430.  CAFOD: group meets monthly - contact Mary 
Kane.  Bereavement Group – contact Maureen Barnes.  Guild of St Stephen (altar servers):  last Saturday of the 
month at 0900.  Toddlers Group:  Wednesday 1300 - 1500 contact Liz Wootton on 897413.  Nursery:  contact 
Ann King on 671356.  Diner’s Club:  meets monthly contact Douglas Thompson.   
Men’s Breakfast: 1st Saturday of the month 0830.    
 
Hall Management including Bookings: contact Peter Van-Hagen: Telephone 01543 673634.   
 
 



 

 

 
Weekend Offerings:   Last weekend:  Gift Aid: £186.25  Loose: £227.03   Thank you for your continued 
generosity. This week’s second collection will be in support of Christian Aid.        
  
Please Remember in your Prayers our Recently Deceased:  Jean Griffiths, Keith Pooley, Oliver 
George Black, Anne Corfield, Josie Kimberly, Anne Mary Northcott, Mary O’Donnell, Kathleen Phillips, Brian 
Carter, Winifred Phillips, Sandra Victoria Parry, Maureen Parker, Margaret Smith.        
 
Anniversaries during the week: Sydney Thomas Barratt, Honora Christina Ellis, Aine Maire Baptie, John 
Styche, Roy Frederick Clifton, Josephine Mary Smith, Rose Ralley, Jean Cecilia Walker, Patrick Burke,  
James O’Connor, Gertrude O’Brien, Maxymilllian Siniak, Augustin Grahame, William Joseph Paget, George 
Gerald Littler, Anastasia Cullotty, Anita Patricia Pope.   
     
Our Sick or Housebound Parishioners:  Gillian Atkinson, Chris Austin, Christopher Barton, Janet Bate, 
Christopher Brown, Nikki Carr, Pauline & Ken Chaplain, Auriel Dalley, Blanaid Drain, Janet Evans, Stuart 
Frost, Jill Gutteridge, Joshua Harley,  Tracy Holland, Mary Hughes, Dorothy Hurley, Sally Ireson, Clare Kettle, 
Lorraine Macbeth, John Magulski, Phoebe Gartshore, Lily McGrath, Michael McGowan, Tracy McGregor, Amy 
McKeon, Anita McLean, Diane Meddings, Paul Robert Moffat, Daniel Moody, Ricardo Morcillo, Vincent 
Morgan, Betty Myatt, Elsie Norman, Bob Preston, Bernadette Samongie, Tony Scott, Michael Stanley, 
Margaret Taylor, Margaret Trickett, Cath Twyman, Matthew Waterfield, Josie Wilson, Jean Winsper, Maureen 
Withy, Letitia Worth, Maureen Dewsberry, Phoebe Gardner, Morgan Hamilton, Mary Stone.         
 

A message from Yvonne and Mike Stanley:  As some of you may already know, sadly, after two years of 
chemotherapy, Mike is now at home, being cared for by palliative nurses.  We continue to value our privacy but 
always knew that our parish were thinking of us and held us in their prayers.  Mike is comfortable and 
spending valuable time with his family.  Faith has been a part of this journey for us all. Please continue to pray 
for us. 
 
May, Month of Our Blessed Mother Mary:  During May the Rosary is said after every weekday Mass in 
Church.  We will be praying especially for all those known to us who are on Palliative Care, that Our Blessed 
Mother may embrace them into the depths of her maternal love.  Anyone who is willing to lead the Rosary 
please put your name against a suitable day on the list at the back of Church.  Please be generous with your 
time for prayer.       
 

Mass of Anointing:  There will be a Mass of Anointing here at St Joseph’s at 11 am on the First Saturday of 
Every Month.  June 1st is the next.  May I ask if our special ministers would enquire if those they visit in their 
homes would like to join us should they feel able.  Transport will be available.         
  

Diners Club:  May 22nd at ‘The Windmill’ Gentleshaw, 7pm.  Please sign on the list at the back of church.     
   

Radiating Christ:  Group reflections on the universal call to share the gift of faith.  Sessions of prayer. 
Scripture reading and discussion (lasting approx 75 minutes) finishing with refreshments continue on Friday 
24th May then 7th, 14th June.  Start time 7.15 pm at Hilton House, Cranebrook Lane, Hilton WS14 OHD.  For 
further details please see Mick Train.   
 
United Service for Pentecost:  Will take place on Thursday 30th May 7.30 pm St John’s, Chase Terrace.  
All are welcome.   
 
Readers Rota:  Have your copy of the rota e-mailed to you.  Please contact Kay Greene at 
greene@jfgreene.fsnet.co.uk 
 
The CAFOD group are asking us all to sign the HUNGRY FOR CHANGE cards prior to the G8 summit.  
They will be distributed the weekend of May 18/19th. 
 
“8 world leaders. 8 June. Your chance to stop 1 in 8 people going hungry. When G8 leaders come to 
the UK this June, they have the power to act on global hunger IF enough of us demand urgent action.Please 
join CAFOD in London on Saturday 8 June. The day will see thousands of people from across the UK 
coming together, starting with an ecumenical service (11.30am in Westminster Central Hall), followed by a 
Walk of Witness to Hyde Park , where there will be a huge rally (2-5pm), with live music, big name speakers, 
activities for all the family and an amazing, unforgettable atmosphere. CAFOD is organising coaches, please 
call 01922 722 944 or emailbirmingham@cafod.org.uk or for more details:www.cafod.org.uk/IF” 
 

This Parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity No 234216 


